
Hello,  

 

I’m writing you today concerning the citizens advisory  

I’m against the idea.....  

It would only create more problems.  

Such as- 

Who would be the new overseers? 

Would they be elected? Or just anyone? 

Who’s going to pay them? 

How much power would they have? 

And whose going to oversee them to make sure they doing what they are supposed to? 

 

It would also create police that are too scared to act. They would hesitate before they make any 

decision wondering if “everyone” is going to be ok with it.  

They have enough to worry about, 

They should not have to worry , if they have to use force ( within their legal means, of course).  

 

 

We already have overseers in place.  

The system is already in play.  

If a police officer is out of line, we DO have  

someone we can go to.  

 

 

 

 

Police brutality is not a problem in our county! 

Please, don’t cave into the pure pressure that society is putting on.  

Let’s be factual, not emotional.  

 

 

Thank you! 

 

Sincerely,  

Jade Chilson  

 


